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Fondest farewells 
Mrs L James will be retiring on 19th May and she will be sorely missed by everyone in Woodpeckers class and 
everyone at the school. Mrs James has worked at Woodside for 18 years and so has helped a significant 
amount of children in our community. Thank you so much, Mrs James, for all your kindness and dedication to 
our school and we hope you enjoy your last few weeks with us and your retirement! 
 
 Reading 
“Inspiring a child to read is one of the greatest gifts you can give.” Julia Donaldson.  

For the month of May, Miss Waugh is organising a sponsored Readathon. This is to raise money to help fund 
books and storyteller visits for our local children’s hospital at Gloucestershire Royal. School will also receive a 
book voucher worth 20% of the total funds that we raise to provide more books for our school library.  

Readathon urges pupils to read anything and everything, from books to blogs, comics to classics. There are no 
rules, no ‘expected reading age’ books, no numbering systems and no limits! It really is inclusive! All that we 
ask is that you read as much as possible (every day!) and get your friends and family to sponsor you for 
reading more than ever.  As a school, we hope this promotes our love of reading and will encourage our 
children to read for pleasure daily. 

The Readathon will start on Tuesday 4th May, when your child will be given their sponsor form, and it will run 
until half term. We would then appreciate all money to be returned on Monday 7Th June. 

KS2 will be logging their Readathon minutes online, and parents will receive their personal logins via email. 

If you’d like to find out more, please go to www.readforgood.org 
 
We look forward to launching our Readathon!  
 
Queries about our pre-school provision 
Mrs Phelps is your main point of contact for pre-school bookings and voucher queries. Her email is 
admin@woodside.gloucs.sch.uk  
 
Forest Food bank 
We have been contacted to promote use of the Food Bank. individuals or families in need can find out how to 
access food by visiting the website https://theforest.foodbank.org.uk/ or by using the e-referral system that 
school has in place.  
 
Relationships and Health Education 
Please find attached a leaflet from the Department for Education about Relationships and Health Education. 
We published the school’s policy for consultation before the pandemic and you can find it on our website 
under ‘Parents’ Info’ and ‘Policies and Documents.’ Teachers will teach the GHLL scheme of work in June. 
There is an overview of GHLL’s scheme of work on the last page of the policy.  Please contact the school if you 
have any queries. 

https://theforest.foodbank.org.uk/





